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5 July 2018           Please reply to  
 
The Planning Officer        Mill House 
Rother District Council        Beacon Lane 
The Town Hall        Northiam 
Bexhill on sea         East Sussex 
TN31 3JX         TN31 6PJ 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
The Rye Conservation Society has noted the applications contained on the latest planning lists for 
our area and wishes to comment as shown below. 
 
N/O indicates that the Society has no objection to the application, but without implying support for the 
proposal. 
O indicates opposition to the application on the grounds stated and the recommended reason for refusal. 
D indicates deferment – amplifying remarks are provided. 

 
          RR/2018/1431/P   NO Subject to Neighbours  
 RR/2018/1436 
 Point Lodge, Point Hill          
    
 RR/2018/1378/P   NO  Subject to Neighbours &   
 5-6 Mermaid Street     Conservation Officer 
  
 RR/2018/1261/P   O  Lack of parking for 2 units given  
 31 Ferry Road      refusal of separate parking application
             
      
 RR/2018/1652P    NO  Subject to Neighbours 
  1 Mill Rd      
  
 RR/20181604/MA   NO  Subject to Neighbours 
 82 Udimore Road     
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 RR/2018/1450/P   NO  Subject to Conservation Officer. 
The Monastery.      
 
The Society supports the approach being taken by the applicant, particularly given the 
value of the Monastery to the townscape of Rye and its status as a Scheduled 
Monument. The location of the proposed rooflights is acceptable as is the ultra 
conservative approach proposed at the medieval south windows by not proposing 
reinstatement of the glazing. We  support the principle of reversible drained tanking 
lining inside the neglected south wall. 

 
 
 
           
Yours faithfully 

  
 Julian Luckett 
Chairman, Planning Committee 
Rye Conservation Society  


